
Auditors Alliance

Join this unique forum for public sector internal and external 
auditors to:

•	 Share better practices
•	 Overcome common challenges in public sector auditing
•	 Facilitate partnerships for mutual learning and targeted 

co-operation, matching the needs and skills of different 
auditors and audit entities

Who can join?

All auditors from the public sector auditing profession are 
invited, including from:

•	 Internal audit bodies and internal audit organisations
•	 Supreme Audit Institutions (SAIs) and SAI organisations
•	 Sub-national internal and external audit entities

Note that the Alliance will not focus on financial statement 
auditing, but will explore all other areas of internal and external 
audit with a particular focus on performance, value for money, 
and compliance auditing.

To join the community* and receive news about the alliance 
and future activities, complete the online form available at : 
oe.cd/auditors-alliance

* No member fees



Auditors Alliance

oe.cd/auditors-alliance

Upcoming activities 

•	 Self-assessment exercise: The OECD will provide the 
opportunity to participate in a self-assessment exercise 
to determine strengths and capabilities, and to identify 
areas where audit entities could benefit from engaging with 
another audit entity through capacity-building activities or 
practitioner-to-practitioner secondment-type arrangements. 

•	 ‘Auditors without Borders’: The OECD will be conducting a 
pilot project to help audit entities match their needs and 
skills with other audit entities to develop partnerships for 
capacity building. The concept is similar to the joint OECD-
UNDP initiative, Tax Inspectors Without Borders, which provides 
targeted assistance programmes between tax inspectors in 
different countries.

Launch Meeting - 26 March 2018, OECD (Paris)

The event will include sessions on innovative approaches 
and case studies in performance audit and internal audit and 
auditing for integrity. 
It will take place during OECD Integrity Week, back-to-back 
with the 2018 OECD Global Anti-Corruption & Integrity Forum. 


